
Gordon Ireland and Michael Boorer were along from the 'South Canterbury All-Weather Athletics 
Track Trust', talking about their project to resurface the track at Aorangi Park on Morgans Road. They 
have left us with a very thorough report that will be taken to the next Charitable Trust meeting for 
consideration, along with their application for funding.  

Our Charitable Trust has confirmed a donation be made from the Bill McKay Trust towards the 'South 
Canterbury Bike Skills Park'. $20,000 will be given towards the project and there will be 2 bridges with
naming rights in the park.  We played a message on Tuesday from Bruce (Suburban Lions Club) that 
was left on the Wilson’s answer machine, overjoyed we were able to help out with funding, and there 
has also been Facebook posts circulating on the web.  

This is a FANTASTIC community project that will enable young children from around our region to 
have a safe place to learn road rules and just simply have fun.

HDV roster has been updated for the Rugby 7’s on Saturday 14th November, so please fill up the slots 
of you are able to work. 

Closing thought of the week: “Live as if you were to die tomorrow. Learn as if you were to live 
forever” – Mahatma Ghandi

Have a great weekend! 

Jess


